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From: Rachelle Williams [mailto:rachellewllliams0912@gmall.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:55 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Duke Natural Gas Pipeline proposal. I live in the 
Cincinnati neighborhood of Pleasant Ridge. There are schools, places of worship, businesses, and parks 
in this beautiful neighborhood. Families want to be here because of our sense of community. The idea 
we could have possibly the largest-flow highest compression gas line in the US is beyond terrifying. The 
"blast zone" would obliterate my community. You wouldn't want it in your neighborhood and I don't 
want it in mine. If this pipeline moves forward in the state of Ohio, it must be done in a rural area. There 
are too many people who are at risk for this pipeline to move forward in the city of Cincinnati. 1 urge you 
to help us work with Duke to find a better solution. 

Sincerely, 

Rachelle Williams 

2601 Briarcliffe Ave. 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45212 
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